
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
TENDER FOR PROCUREMENT OF BANKING SOLUTION FOR 

TURKMENISTAN 
 

Tender ID: NBP/IT/PW/BS/26102012 
 
It is for the information of all concerned that our notice for above cited tender placed on 
NBP (http://www.nbp.com.pk), PPRA (http://www.ppra.org.pk/) and NBP Turkmenistan 
websites (http://www.nbp-tm.com) vide Tender ID: NBP/IT/PW/BS/26102012 and also 
published in the newspapers dated 28-12-12 for “PROCUREMENT OF BANKING SOLUTION 
FOR TURKMENISTAN’’ may please be treated as cancelled with immediate effect.   
 
 
Public Relation Officer  
National Bank of Pakistan, Ashgabat Branch, 
World Trade Complex, Ground Floor,  
One Seidi Street, 744000 Ashgabat (Turkmenistan)  
Ph:  00993-12-920466, 00993-12-921204

  
  
 


